Entertainment Licenses are required by Massachusetts General Law and the Stow Board of Selectmen.
Please contact the Board of Selectmen’s Office in order to request an application and receive
instructions on how to proceed. You will need to schedule a date to appear before the Selectmen at
one of their regularly scheduled meetings in order to present the proposed event to the Board. Please
begin the application process well in advance of your proposed event, as a public hearing may be
required and the process can require up to six weeks.



